JOHN SIMON GUGGENHEIM MEMORIAL FOUNDATION

90 PARK AVENUE, NEW YORK, NY 10016

21 June, 1995

Mr. David G. Roskies

Department of Jewish Literature

Jewish Theological Seminary of America
3080 Broadway

New York, NY 10027

Dear Mr. Roskies:

We are delighted to have a copy of A Bridge of Longing, which will be placed
in our library of work by Fellows. I note with special pleasure your

acknowledgment to the Foundation.

With all good wishes.

Most cordially yours,
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